
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF A MEETING 
SUSTAINABILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

City of Westerville Electric Division 
139 East Broadway Ave 
Westerville, Ohio 43219 

April 19, 2023, 2:30 pm – 4:00 pm 
 

AGENDA 
 

2:30 – 2:35 pm Welcome and Introductions – Ben Kessler, Chair 
 
2:35 – 2:50 pm Welcome & Green Team Updates from the City of Westerville – 

Carolyn Thurman, Deputy Director of Planning and Development 
 Kevin Weaver, Director of Public Service 
 Tara Trigg, Westerville Electric Division Business Manager 
 
2:50 – 3:10 pm Policy and Funding Updates – Joe Garrity and Brandi Whetstone, 

MORPC 
 
3:10 – 3:15 pm MORPC Response to IQAir Report - Brandi Whetstone, MORPC 
 
3:15 – 3:30 pm A Framework for Regional Climate Adaptation Planning – Tanya 

Maslak, Ohio State University Knowlton School City and Regional 
Planning Graduate Student 

 
3:30 – 3:45 pm Working Group/Board Updates – Ben Kessler, Chair   

• Sustaining Scioto Board: Glenn Marzluf 
• Sustainable2050: Laurie Jadwin 
• Energy & Air Quality Working Group – Matt Stephens-Rich 
• Central Ohio Greenways Board: Mike Andrako  

 
3:45 – 4:00 pm New Business and Member Updates – Ben Kessler, Chair 
  
4:00 pm Adjourn – Ben Kessler, Chair 
 

Please notify Lynn Kaufman at 614-233-4189 or LKaufman@morpc.org to confirm your 
attendance for this meeting or if you require special assistance. 

 
The next Sustainability Advisory Committee Meeting 

will be on June 21, 2023 at 2:30 pm 


